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 Objection

Comments We strongly object to this seemingly unnecessary and irresponsible project that will put pedestrians,
schoolchildren, cyclists and drivers at great risk. East Grinstead already has a bad traffic problem
which will get much worse across town. Near the site, children have to cross Dunnings Road to get to
The Meads School and the Trefoil school next door uses its outdoor space all day and will be badly
polluted. Standen already has trouble with traffic backing up onto the West Hoathly Road on busy days
- how can lorries using that lane as well possible work? This very narrow road is bounded by sandstone
cliffs and is already a very dangerous place, as is the Saint Hill green turning. Add to that the increased
pollution and noise that local residents, schools and care homes will have to endure for such a long
time ( especially with major building work already causing increased traffic, noise and flooding onto the
road by Mill View care home ) and you can see why so many people are very angry and upset about
this.

Received 27/02/2020 16:14:11

Attachments


